
 

 

8th November 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Stay & Play- Nursery 2016-2017 
 
As many of you know, we run our Stay & Play sessions every half term. They are a great 
opportunity for you as parents and carers to spend some time in school with your children and 
see what happens in Nursery.  
 
Every Stay & Play will have a different focus and the aim is that by inviting you in, you will gain 
some understanding around how to support your child with the learning they are doing in 
school. It will also allow you to spend some time interacting with your child’s class teacher. If 
there is anything you would specifically like to see in any Stay & Play sessions which is not 
highlighted in the list below, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.  
 
We really value all our parental involvement here at Oswald Road and we also understand that 
there are lots of working parents who need lots of prior notice to ensure they are able to attend 
any of these sessions, so we would like to give you the dates for our sessions in advance to 
make things a little easier and so you have an overview of the year ahead.  
 

Autumn 2 Maths 
Thursday 8th December 2pm – 3.15 pm 

Spring 1 Reading/Phonics 
Thursday 16th February 9am – 10.15 am  

Spring 2 Easter Craft  
Monday 27th March 2pm – 3.15 pm  

Summer 1 Growing – Outdoors  
Wednesday 24th May 9am – 10.15 am  

Summer 2 Celebration   
Friday 14th July 9am – 10.15am 

 
We look forward to seeing you all. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Glendon & Mrs Iqbal   
Nursery Teachers 


